On Thursday 3" March we will be celebrating World Book Day.
This year we are inviting all children to come to school dressed

| as a book character.

EWe are encouraging parents to consider whether they can swap,
borrow or recycle costumes. FOSA have agreed for parents to
use the FOSA facebook group to advertise costumes that you
no loner need. In addition, class Whatsapp groups may want o
share what costumes they have.

Costumes do not have to be elaborate - lots of the best ones

i are homemade!

https://www.worldbookday.com/dressing-up-ideas/

FOSA Fundraising - Twosday Challenge

Celebration Assembly

(O

Calzndar Daies

https://www.st-annes.trafford.sch.uk/
information/school-calendar-events
Friday 11™ February - finish for HALF TERM
HALF TERM
Monday 21" February - children return to school

NB - Parents Evenings will be held the week commencing -
7™ March



https://www.st-annes.trafford.sch.uk/parent-information/school-calendar-events
https://www.st-annes.trafford.sch.uk/parent-information/school-calendar-events
https://www.worldbookday.com/dressing-up-ideas/

